CALL TO ACTION

Stand Up:
Shine the Light on Sickle Cell is a community initiative to bring attention to this disease and celebrate World Sickle Cell
Awareness Day on June 19, 2025.

Speak Out:

You are invited help organize and/or attend a Shine the Light on Sickle Cell gathering in your community on June 19.
People from around the nation and across the globe will host and participate in local events to increase awareness of
this disease and speak out for a universal cure.

Spread the Word:

Send this Call to Action to all of your friends, family, neighbors and colleagues via email and social media, and ask them
to share this with all of their contacts.

Share Your Event:
Tell others about your Shine the Light on Sickle Cell gathering, and let us know about it by tweeting us at @WEPSCF.

More Info:
To find out more about the Shine the Light on Sickle Cell initiative, visit the Shine the Light on Sickle Cell webpage.

Thank you for helping to Shine the Light on Sickle Cell Disease!
We proudly support Juneteenth on June 19, 2025!

Shine the Light on Sickle Cell is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) as part of the Sickle Cell Disease Treatment Demonstration Project
For more information visit HRSA.gov



